
BUILDING THE
FUTURE TOGETHER

Diverse Contractor Outreach Event 
on June 12th, 9-12pm

In an effort to increase our diverse contractor involvement in Howard 
County and Downtown Columbia construction projects, we invite you 
to join us to learn more about opportunities with future development 
projects, including:

 • Network with Prime Contractors and various construction trades

 • Insurance providers

 • Bonding 

 • Financing

 • MBE certification requirements

 • and more!

To RSVP, please email
Rashida George at Rashida.George@howardhughes.com 

Location: 6100 Meriweather Drive, The High Note Room

Calvin Ball
County Executive

Howard County Executive Calvin Ball, in patnership with 
The Howard Hughes Corporation, invites you to a 


